Michael Wagner :

From: Garziglia, John <JGarziglia@wcsr.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 5:24 PM

To: Michael Wagner

Cc: 'GArnold@arnoldlawoffices.com’ ,

Subject: KEVA(AM), Evanston, WY FCC Facility ID No. 20028 FCC File No. BR-20130604ACN .
Attachments: L FCC Letter from Michael Wagner Regarding KEVA 7-2-2015.pdf

Dear Mr. Wagner,

I am in receipt of your attached July 2, 2015 letter with reference to
KEVA (AM), Evanston, WY FCC (Facility ID No. 20028 / FCC File No. BR-
20130604ACN) .

Please be advised that I no longer represent Sagebrush Broadcasting
Company, Inc. and further did not represent it for the filing of the-
referenced licensed renewal application.

In May of 2013, prior to the filing of the license renewal application, I
was contacted by George L. Arnold, Attorney at Law, (307) 789.7887 voice /
(307) 789.2451 fax / GArnoldearnoldlawoffices.com. Mr. Arnold asked if T
could assist with FCC matters regarding KEVA. I informed Mr. Arnold that
absent satisfactory arrangements being made for my representation, I was
unable to.

Subsequent to the filing of the KEVA license renewal application and the
license renewal applications for commonly-owned KWYW, KTHE and KDNO, I
noted that the licensee had filed the applications listing my name as
contact representative.

On June 5, 2013, I sent an email to Mr. Arnold noting that the
applications were filed erroneously listing my name as contact
representative. Mr. Arnold responded that the applications would be
amended (I, in fact, forwarded Mr. Arnold detailed instructions on how to
change the name of the contact representative in CDBS). Apparently, the
change to the KEVA application was never made.

DPlease advise if I need to file a formal notification with the FCC
Secretary to remove my name from the KEVA license renewal application as
contact representative. Thank you. :

All the best,

John

John F. Garziglia, Esq.
Communications Law - Womble Carlyle Sandridge & Rice, LLP



1200 19th Street, N.W. Suite 500 / Washington, DC 20036

(202) 857-4455 (direct) / (202) 261-0055 (fax)

Email: jgarziglia@wesr.com / LinkedIn: www.linkedin.com/in/johngarziglia
Bio: www.garziglia.com / Twitter: @JohnGarziglia

Local Public File Checklists for 2015: www.garziglia.com/checklists

"The best way to hire a broadcast station lawyer is to ally with a tenacious, industry-knowledgeable counselor who has a passion for
broadcasting" -- JFG
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